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President’s Corner 
Submitted by Glenn Austin, Chapter President 

 
There will NOT be a regular chapter meeting this month. Instead, we'll be having the annual 
Christmas Dinner on Thursday, December 4th at Jokers Wild Casino, in the 2nd floor Banquet room.  
We will have, Wonderful Cheer that everyone brings, Food and Entertainment. Entertainment is Rob 
McKinney an Aviation Oriented Comedian. He performed previously at the Stardust and has open 
invitations to many others. 
 
For all the pertinent details please follow this link http://www.eaa1300.org/ and support your local 
Chapter by registering. 
 
Tickets are available to members, family, friends and non-members. 
 

Treasurer’s Report  
Submitted by Brian Prinzavalli, Chapter Treasurer 
 

Balance Forward From Last Month     $3,681.72  
 
 Income for the month 

Christmas Dinner Registrations    78.00 
50/50 Drawing   50.00  

   Membership Dues   20.00 
   
Total Income for the month                145.00  

Subtotal                $3,826.72  
 

 Expense for the month 
   Name Badge     9.19 
 
 Total Expense for the month               9.19  
 
Balance Ending for the Month         $3817.53 
 
Meeting Minutes from November Meeting 
Submitted by Brian LaMontagne, Chapter Secretary 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:38 PM by Chapter President Glenn Austin. 
50/50 Drawing – See Brian P. 
New Members or guests: Victor Vance, glad to meet ya. Presenter: Kurt Goodfellow. 
Thanks for dessert: Kathleen Jones and Darlene Trost 
A motion was made to accept last months’ meeting minutes by Seb Trost.  There was no meeting last 
month; BBQ instead. Accepted September minutes. Motion seconded by Roger Hansen. 

http://www.eaa1300.org/


Treasurer’s Report: Read aloud by Brian P. Motion was made by Terry Frasier to accept report and 
seconded by Roger Hansen.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  

Kathleen pitched the Christmas party. $39 for chapter members, $42 for non-members. Invites 
to non-members will be open this coming weekend. 

 
New Business:  

 Tech: Seb – Randy’s project: Spoke briefly about Randy Holland’s Maranda build. 

 Sue Newton: Development for land adjacent to HND is no longer proceeding. Land swap 

occurred with the developers. 

 Young Eagles/Ralph Millard: Received a letter from Pahrump thanking our chapter for donating 

our time and pilots. Flew around 40 kids. 

 Fly-Outs and Social events/Brian LaMontagne: Flabob this Saturday, flyer will be emailed 

immediately after meeting. 

 Webmaster/Randy Holland: None 

 Newsletter Tom Mahon: Not present, send him news! 

 Kathleen announces Robert his back to work on the RV-10 build. Has the cuts and bruises to 

prove it! 

Presentation: Kurt Goodfellow was kind enough to present his CD-155 powered Glasair Sportsman 
and other Diesel options on the market. 

 
50/50 Drawing:   $28 won by Glenn Austin. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 
 
Editor’s Note:  Brian LaMontagne announces that there will be a BONUS Flyout to Furnace 
Creek this Saturday, December 8th.  See him for details. 


